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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

June 30,2014 

Mr. Jack Babbitt 
President 
California Sulphur Company 
P.O. Box 176 
Wilmington, CA 90748 

Dear Mr. Babbitt: 

RESPONSE TO YOUR REQUEST FOR TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER INDIVIDUAL 
NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) FOR CALIFORNIA 
SULPHUR COMPANY, WILMINGTON, CA. (ORDER NO. R4-2014-0059; MPDES NO. 
CA0059064, Cl NO, 6546) 

Thank you for your letter dated June 27, 2014, requesting termination of your NPDES permit. 
The letter indicated that California Sulphur Company (Facility) has not discharged to surface 
water since 1994. The Facility has a storm water retention system rated to hold a 100 year 
storm event. Since the discharge is storm water only, the Facility will be filling a Notice of Intent 
(NOI) in the near future to be enrolled in the General NPDES permit for Stormwater Discharges 
Associated with Industrial Activity (Industrial General Permjt). 

The request for termination of your individual NPDES permit is under review. In the interim, all 
conditions, requirements and provisions contained in your NPDES permit (Order No. R4-2014- 
0059), including submittal of monitoring reports, remain in full force and effect. 

If you have any questions, please contact Rosario Aston at (21 3) 5766653. 

Sincerely, 

Cassandra D. Owens, Chief 
Industrial Permitting Unit (NPDES) 

cc: Solomon Ejigu, Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Alex Carlos, Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Mr. Ralph Appy, Environmental Consultant for California Sulphur Company 
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